
 
**Using NAICS codes from project data, economists at Community Attributes Inc. verified this activity using a $2.75 multiplier for film. 

 
SUPPORT WASHINGTON’S ECONOMY BY RENEWING 
THE MOTION PICTURE COMPETITIVENESS PROGRAM 

Program Sunsets on June 30, 2017 
 
The Motion Picture Competitiveness Program (MPCP) ensures Washington State remains competitive in the 
global economy by retaining local talent, generating tax revenue and promoting tourism and investments in 
local infrastructure. 

 
ECONOMIC DEVELOPMENT 

ü For every dollar awarded in funding assistance, the approved production generates an estimated $10 
of economic activity in our statewide economy, which is $10 of benefits for every $1 invested. ** 

ü Since 2007 film projects approved through the program have brought in an estimated 
$116 million in direct in-state spending. 

 
PRODUCTIONS SPEND MONEY IN EVERY LEGISLATIVE DISTRICT 

ü Over the past three years projects approved for funding assistance have spent money in every 
single legislative district in the state. 

 
LOCAL JOBS, LOCAL BUSINESS 

ü No credit is considered until after Washington jobs have been created for Washington workers and the 
projects have invested in Washington businesses. 

ü Motion picture production impacts all sectors of the economy and only 5% of the direct spend is 
with businesses that are unique to film. 

 
REBUILD THE MIDDLE CLASS 

ü Since launching the program in 2007 the MPCP has created over 17,500 jobs for Washingtonians 
totaling an estimated $53 million in direct wages and benefits for Washington residents while 
increasing family-wage jobs with health and retirement benefits. 

 
STOP TURNING AWAY BUSINESS 

ü In 2016 Washington lost $107 million in economic activity due to the current cap restrictions. 
 

 
The film incentive is a model program because incentive dollars only go to productions after they have hired 
in-state labor and companies. Few other state-funded incentives deliver this level of investment in our 
communities. 
 

Please do not let 10 years of progress and innovation be put at risk.  We urge you to support 
legislation to renew the Motion Picture Competitiveness Program during the 2017 legislative session. 

 

Contacts: Cody Arledge at 360. 359-1238 / cody@johnsonarledge.com 
or Becky Bogard at 206.979-0326 / becky@bogardjohnson.com 

or Emily Murphy at 206.307.1886  / emilymurphystrategies@gmail.com 
Contact at WA Filmworks:  Amy Lillard, Exec. Director at 206.264.0667 / amy@washingtonfIlmworks.org 


